
 

 

INVITATION 

The French Embassy invites you to a Conference  

On Thursday 12 February at 9 am 

At the French Institute  

 

 

« Fighting against corruption in the public sphere » 

 

In partnership with the General Prosecutor’s Office, the NKE – National 

University of Public Service, the National Protective Service, Transparency 

International Hungary and K-Monitor 

With the participation of representatives of the French Ministry of Justice and 

of the French civil society organization “Regards Citoyens” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Language: The conference will be held in English, simultaneous Hungarian translation provided.  

Address:  Institut Français, 1011 Budapest, Fő utca 17 – 1st floor 

Registration: m.bertrand@inst-france.hu (deadline: 10th February) 
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